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Your submission for this review:

I am a central council rate payer residing @ Woongarrah. Most rate payers especially in the Gosford areas have incurred
significant council rate increases over the next few years & now being saddled with a proposed 36% increase in water rates. |
overwhelmly appose such an move. I know that the current water rates are below that of other regional areas how it because of
another mistake made by the previous council management that we in this precatious situation. That being the case, I am happy
to suggest a moderate increase of say 13% for the next 3 years & then review the budget moving forward. Currently the coasties
are doing tough with covid lockdowns, individual incomes slashed & the like. Please consider my case & that of the others
before determining the outcome. Regards, ||





